(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg
Deadline: 1/28/16 by 12:00 noon

commentletters R ECEIVE D
From: Paul Maselbas <pmaselbas@dpw.lacounty.gov> 1-28-16
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 7:27 AM

To: commentletters aaliiclle

Cc: Adam Ariki; Carolina Hernandez; Robert Cadena; Gloria Dean; Sami Kabar; Kirk Allen
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

Dear Clerk of the California State Water Resources Control Board:

The Los Angeles County Department of Public Works, Waterworks Division, oversees the Los Angeles County
Waterworks Districts. We have the following comments regarding the revisions to the Draft Emergency
Conservation Regulation for 2016:

1. The Los Angeles County Waterworks Districts support and appreciate the proposed Climate
Adjustment credit.

2. The Districts continue to urge the State Water Resources Control Board to consider credits for water
suppliers with a majority of customers located in Very High Fire Hazard Severity Zones formally
designated by the California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection.

Thank you for your considering these comments.

Paul H. Maselbas, P.E.

Principal Engineer

Los Angeles County Waterworks Districts

Los Angeles County Department of Public Works
1000 S. Fremont Avenue

Building A-9E, 4th Floor

Alhambra, CA 91803

Phone: 626.300.3302

Fax: 626.300.3385
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